
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Students will receive their One Cards on Monday of this week. Students will need to keep their 

cards with them each day as they will need them to scan in each morning, check out book in the 

media center, and scan for lunch in the cafeteria.  

 

Interim reports will be sent home via email this Tuesday. You will need the last four digits of 

your students school ID number to access their report.  

 

This Thursday is our fall literacy and book fair night. Students brought home information this 

week. You can also find details on our school website and social media pages. We will have 

food, but it is important that you fill out the form using the QR code on the flier or our website so 

that we know how much food we will need.  

 

The girls volleyball team and boys soccer team will play on Monday at Southeast Middle. Our 

football team and cheerleaders will be in action on Wednesday at Northern Middle. As a 

reminder, we love for our students to attend sporting events after school and cheer on our student 

athletes. We do expect that students behave in a way that proudly represents our school. When 

students attend games, we expect them to be seated in the stands and watching the game. 

Students are also expected to have their ride at the school ready to pick them up as soon as the 

game ends. Students who do not follow these guidelines will not be allowed to return to future 

after school events.    

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


